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SPRINGFIELD, IL - The Illinois Department of Financial and Professional Regulation (IDFPR) 
announced today that Director of Banking, Kerri Doll; Director of Financial Institutions, Francisco 
Menchaca; Director of Professional Regulation, Jessica Baer; and Director of Real Estate, Kreg 
Allison, signed the following enforcement actions taken during the month of December 2017. 
 
 

DIVISION OF BANKING 
 

 
LOAN ORIGINATOR 

 
Edward R. Ciemny, Romeoville – MLO License (031.0027857) indefinitely suspended on 

December 4, 2017 until the Department determines that he has complied with the Department’s 
investigation. 
 

Mastroiani Guy, Glendale Heights – MLO License (031.0039661) was suspended from 
December 4, 2017 through December 21, 2017 when the Illinois Department of Healthcare and 
Family Services found him no longer delinquent in child support. 
 

 
MORTGAGE BANKING 

 
Lion Financial Business Group, LLC, Northbrook – residential mortgage license 

(MB.6759614) was fined $1,000 for repeating its practice of late entry of loans into the 
Department’s anti-predatory lending database as found in the Department’s examination. 
 
 
 

DIVISION OF FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS 
 

  
CONSUMER CREDIT 

 
Oak Ridge Financial Services, 155 N. Wacker, Chicago, IL (17CC144) ordered to cease 

and desist from providing any unlicensed debt settlement services or debt management 
services in the State of Illinois.   
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Clearing Solutions, 2764 N. Green Valley Pkwy, Henderson, NV (17CC146) ordered to 
cease and desist from providing any unlicensed debt settlement services or debt management 
services in the State of Illinois. 

 
 

DIVISION OF PROFESSIONAL REGULATION 
  

UNLICENSED 

  

     Duong Do, Danville, unlicensed - ordered to cease and desist the unlicensed practice of 
nail technology.  

  

     Joey Crain, Percy, unlicensed - ordered to cease and desist the unlicensed practice as a 
roofing contractor.  

  

     Filisha & Co., Countryside, unlicensed - ordered to cease and desist the unlicensed 
practice as a public accounting firm for compensation.  

  

     JC Construction, Percy, unlicensed - ordered to cease and desist the unlicensed practice 
as a roofing contractor.  

  

     Luxury Nails & Spa, Savoy, unlicensed - ordered to cease and desist the unlicensed 
operation of a salon/shop.  

  

     Hien Nguyen, Danville, unlicensed - ordered to cease and desist the unlicensed practice of 
nail technology.  

  

     Bill Rutherford, Canton, unlicensed - ordered to cease and desist the unlicensed practice 
of roofing contracting.  

  

     Scott Spencer, Paris, unlicensed - ordered to cease and desist the unlicensed practice as 
a roofing contractor.  

  

     Style Beauty Shaddai, Wauconda, unlicensed - ordered to cease and desist the 
unlicensed operation of a shop/salon. 

       

  

ARCHITECT 

  

     Ka Soen Tie, Chicago, 001016822 - architect license suspended for failure to file and/or pay 
Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Van Tomaras, Chicago, 001010651 - architect license suspended for failure to file and/or 
pay Illinois state income taxes. 
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 ATHLETICS 

  

     Lawal, Dana Point, CA, 002.169141-0016 - mixed martial arts license suspended for 12 
months, effective retroactive to March 31, 2017, and fined $10,000 for testing positive for 
banned substances.  

  

 BARBER, COSMETOLOGY, ESTHETICS, NAIL TECHNOLOGY AND BRAIDING 

  

     Hue Ngov Vo, Aurora, 169015059 - nail technician license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Brenda Archundia-Fernandez, Chicago, 169024093 - nail technician license indefinitely 
suspended and fined $500 based on material misrepresentation to Department, 
misrepresentation for purposes of obtaining a license, willfully filing false records, and 
unprofessional conduct.  

  

     Francella Beasley, Atlanta, GA, 011197836 - cosmetologist license suspended for failure to 
file and/or pay Illinois state income tax.  

  

     Tondra Bishop, Markham, 011227555 - cosmetologist license placed in refuse to renew 
status for failure to comply with a prior Order.  

  

     Kinga Bogacz, Hanover Park, 006065477 - barber license issued with reprimand and fined 
$500 based on material misstatements to Department.  

  

     Miguel Bonilla, Schaumburg, 006065490 - barber license issued and placed on probation 
for two years based on felony convictions and unprofessional conduct.  

  

     Brian Bradley, Peoria, 011259571 - cosmetologist license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Jessica Cain, Chicago, 006060908 - barber license suspended for failure to file and/or pay 
Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Latroy Davis, Chicago, 006065474 - barber license issued, placed on non-reporting 
probation for one year and fined $1,000 based upon unlicensed practice and two criminal 
convictions.  

  

     Steven Elger, Plainfield, 011314837 - cosmetologist license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Angela Ferguson, Decatur, 011246551 - cosmetologist license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Theresa Garcia, Summit, 131008186 - esthetician license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  
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     Jaclyn Harvel, Glendale Heights, 011261691 - cosmetologist license suspended for failure 
to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Orlando Heard, Chicago, 011312277 - cosmetologist license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Orlando Heard, Chicago, 012008801 - cosmetology teacher license suspended for failure 
to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Denika Johnson, Springfield, 258000833 - hair braider license issued with reprimand and 
fined $250 for unlicensed practice.  

  

     Floyd Jones, Chicago, 011128417 - cosmetologist license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Montina McClain, Peoria, 011188876 - cosmetologist license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income tax.  

  

     Elizabeth Medina, Chicago, 011306348 - cosmetologist license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Meagan Muench, Cary, 011312790 - cosmetologist license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Vanessa Nebot, Princeton, 011317316 - cosmetologist license issued and placed on 
probation for 30 months based on felony conviction and unprofessional conduct.  

  

     Antione Newby, Belleville, 006064111 - barber license indefinitely suspended for being 
more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

     Truong Nguyen, Chicago, 169027268 - nail technician license issued with suspension for 
180 days and fined $1,000 based on prior disciplinary history in Illinois and unprofessional 
conduct.  

  

     Robert Paul, Chicago, 011261262 - cosmetologist license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Annette Porter, Chicago, 011187799 - cosmetologist license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Amy Reynolds, Georgetown, 169009005 - nail technician license suspended for failure to 
file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Lindsi Shafer, St. Jacob, 011282815 - cosmetologist license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  
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     Heather Stephens, Charleston, 011270317 - cosmetologist license suspended for failure to 
file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Ardis Thompson, Normal, 011313791 - cosmetologist license placed in refuse to renew 
status for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

     Chuong Truong, Lake Station, IN, 169027309 - nail technician license issued, placed on 
probation for two years and fined $2,500 due to submitting a falsified cosmetologist 
endorsement application, falsification of the criminal history on the application and criminal 
damage to property by smashing a nail salon's plate glass window.  

  

     Anh Truong, Lake Station, IN, 169027267 - nail technician license issued with reprimand 
and fined $2,500 for submission of a falsified cosmetologist endorsement application.  

  

     Lorenzo Wofford, Hazel Crest, 006063375 - barber license indefinitely suspended for being 
more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support. 
  

  

 DENTISTRY 

  

     Ahmed Ramaha, Orland Park, 019027051 - dental license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Frank Sutherland, Deer Park, 019029689 - dental license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Dwight Thompson, Orland Park, 019027834 - dental license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes. 
  

  

 CLINICAL PSYCHOLOGIST 

  

     Edward Michaels, Pittsburgh, PA, 071003017 - clinical psychologist license indefinitely 
suspended for a minimum of four years for a sister-state discipline in Pennsylvania for 
possession of child pornography.  

  

     Christopher Zurawic, Chicago, 071008088 - clinical psychologist license suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes. 
  

  

 COLLECTION AGENCY 

  

     CACV of Colorado, LLC, Las Vegas, NV, 017022135 - collection agency license issued 
with reprimand based on a sister-state discipline.  

  

     Van Ru International, Inc, Chicago, 017022133 - collection agency license issued with 
reprimand and fined $5,000 based on a sister-state discipline. 
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 DETECTIVE, ALARM, SECURITY, FINGERPRINT VENDOR AND LOCKSMITH 

  

     Kory Abrams, Naperville, 129259975 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Marilyn Adames, Chicago, 129375226 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income tax.  

  

     Marcus Allen, Chicago, 129415542 - permanent employee registration card indefinitely 
suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

     Michael Alston, Wood River, 129139154 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Kevin Anderson, Chicago, 129304802 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Robert Avalos, Chicago, 129351175 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois income taxes.  

  

     Latasha Balentine, East Chicago, 129317630 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois income taxes.  

  

     Eddie Barrett, Matteson, 129400145 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Ameer Bastawy, Hampshire, 129363565 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Mardus Beene, Chicago, 129388133 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Debbie Bender, Chicago, 129331925 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Victor Berry, Chicago, 129367504 - permanent employee registration card indefinitely 
suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

     Mervin Bethel, Chicago, 129340028 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Jimmie Billings, Chicago, 129014725 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Darryl Birge, Chicago, 129395875 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  
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     Quincy Bouier, Chicago, 129402091 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Edward Boyd, Burnham, 129413361 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Robert Brown, Chicago, 129041752 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Derrick Brown, Chicago, 129259505 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Harvey Burnett, Peoria, 129393771 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Lonzell Burns, St. Louis, MO, 129180448 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Oscar Byles, Chicago, 129030612 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Ralph Campbell, Belleville, 129409132 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois income taxes.  

  

     Rodney Carlson, Peoria Heights, 129398835 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     David Carrasco, Oswego, 129360023 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Jerry Caudle, Joliet, 129218886 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Curtis Chambers, Addison, 129299342 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Jirald Christi, Skokie, 129399095 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     McNece Christy, Granite City, 129406512 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Beulah Clark, Chicago, 129352584 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income tax.  
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     Cameron Clark, Chicago, 129419222 - permanent employee registration card issued and 
placed on non-reporting probation for one year and firearm control card shall be prohibited for 
one year due to criminal conviction and failure to report.  

  

     James Clark, Chicago, 129227303 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Edward Coaks, Chicago, 129171620 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Cody Cochran, Chicago, 129314639 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Narles Coleman, Chicago, 129402042 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Grant Connor, Bridgeview, 129333255 - permanent employee registration card placed in 
refuse to renew status for failure to appear for a disciplinary conference.  

  

     Willie Cotton, Harvey, 129321031 - permanent employee registration card placed in refuse 
to renew status for failure to appear for a disciplinary conference.  

  

     Enrico Covelli, Romeoville, 129331398 - permanent employee registration card placed in 
refuse to renew status for failure to appear for a disciplinary conference.  

  

     Albani Crawford, Chicago, 129301001 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois income taxes.  

  

     Robert Crowder, Bellwood, 129304050 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Diamond Cumbo, Chicago, 129403774 - permanent employee registration card placed on 
non-reporting probation for one year due to criminal conviction and failure to report.  

  

     George Demes, Park Ridge, 129370093 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Brian Dennis, Naperville, 129262662 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Stephen Derong, Chicago, 129304085 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Keith Ditlevesen, Aurora, 129409406 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
due to failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  
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     Shirley Dobie, Chicago, 129419542 - permanent employee registration card issued and 
placed on one-year non-reporting probation due to criminal conviction and failure to report.  

  

     Rhonda Donehue, Chicago, 129382032 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois income taxes.  

  

     Brandon Easley, Chicago, 129404116 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Calvin Ellis, Chicago, 129319210 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Gerhardt Facko, Mokena, 129323113 - permanent employee registration card placed in 
refuse to renew status for failure to appear for a disciplinary conference.  

  

     Zachary Ferguson, Chicago, 129379127 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Robert Flowers, Amboy, 129010718 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Denzel Fountaine, Chicago, 129383130 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois income taxes.  

  

     Brittany Gaines, Chicago, 129411840 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Ricardo Garcia, Chicago, 129308527 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Charles Gordon, Chicago, 129375599 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Betty Grant, Chicago, 129419544 - permanent employee registration card issued and 
placed on one-year non-reporting probation due to criminal conviction and failure to report.  

  

     Brian Green, Chicago, 129240552 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income tax.  

  

     Tanisha Green, Chicago, 129273166 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Ross Greenberg, Naperville, 129395216 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  
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     Matthew Hale, Naperville, 115002205 - private detective license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Andre Hall, Chicago, 129382486 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Demario Hall, Chicago, 129386527 - permanent employee registration card indefinitely 
suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

     Gregory Hardrick, Chicago, 129405077 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois income taxes.  

  

     Charles Harris, Chicago, 129031214 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Kenneth Harris, Chicago, 129394643 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Michael Haymer, Hazel Crest, 129361310 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Eugene Hendrix, Riverdale, 129360348 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Richard Hernandez, Chicago, 129374328 - permanent employee registration card placed in 
refuse to renew status for failure to appear for a disciplinary conference.  

  

     Marion Hodges, Chicago, 129391852 - permanent employee registration card indefinitely 
suspended for a minimum of two years due to a criminal conviction and failure to report such 
conviction.  

  

     Marcus Hood, Chicago, 129266587 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Ryan Huston, Collinsville, 129411060 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Desmen Ireland, Broadview, 129363742 - permanent employee registration card placed in 
refuse to renew status for failure to appear for a disciplinary conference.  

  

     Gloria Ivory, Chicago, 129341129 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Francon Ivy, Chicago, 129408089 - permanent employee registration card indefinitely 
suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  
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      Kenny Ivy, Fairview Heights, 129370885 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Jarrett Jackson, Chicago, 129301335 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Tyler Jensen, Plainfield, 129351250 - permanent employee registration card placed in 
refuse to renew status for failure to appear for a disciplinary conference.  

  

     Curtis Johnson, Chicago, 129311865 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Tamika Johnson, Chicago, 129419545 - permanent employee registration card issued and 
placed on two-year non-reporting probation due to criminal conviction.  

  

     Rodolfo Johnson, Chicago, 129398934 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Mark Jones, Chicago, 129372981 - permanent employee registration card placed in refuse 
to renew status for failure to appear for a disciplinary conference.  

  

     Devry Jones, Joliet, 129402636 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Edward Jones, Chicago, 129190193 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Kris Kane, Elmwood Park, 129269246 - permanent employee registration card placed in 
refuse to renew status for failure to appear for a disciplinary conference.  

  

     Khalil Khan, Chicago, 129323717 - permanent employee registration card suspended due 
to failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Samuel Kinkelaar, Wheeler, 129341069 - permanent employee registration card placed in 
refuse to renew status for failure to appear for a disciplinary conference.  

  

     Michelle Knight, Riverdale, 129311415 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to pay Illinois income taxes.  

  

     Marius Lee, Chicago, 129379636 - permanent employee registration card indefinitely 
suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

     Aaron Lee, Chicago, 129370978 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Shiang Lee, Chicago, 129419224 - permanent employee registration card issued and 
placed on one-year non-reporting probation due to criminal conviction and failure to report.  
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     David Logan, Chicago, 129002825 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income tax.  

  

     Richard Lovato, Merrillville, IN, 129363575 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     David Lowe, Alton, 129019006 - permanent employee registration card placed in refuse to 
renew status for failure to appear for a disciplinary conference.  

  

     Shaun Macon, Chicago, 129399071 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Otis Manning, Forest Park, 129274380 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois income taxes.  

  

     Tion Martin, Chicago, 129130091 - permanent employee registration card indefinitely 
suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

     Chanel Mattox, Chicago, 129365691 - permanent employee registration card placed in 
refuse to renew status for failure to appear for a disciplinary conference.  

  

     Sean Mayberry, Chicago, 129256538 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Kuovadis McClain, Chicago, 129363012 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Lori McCrary, Chicago, 129294306 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Jacqueline McFee, Chicago, 129045655 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Laketa McGee, Chicago, 129390455 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois income taxes.  

  

     Jeffrey McNair, Richton Park, 129344791 - permanent employee registration card 
indefinitely suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

     Lonell McNeal, Country Club Hills, 129238345 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Damon Mearday, Chicago, 129354256 - permanent employee registration card indefinitely 
suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  
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     Roberto Melendez, Pinellas Park, FL, 129115734 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes. 

      
      Cassandra Miller, Cicero, 129189934 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Khadija Miller, Chicago, 129419546 - permanent employee registration card issued and 
placed on two-year non-reporting probation due to criminal convictions.  

  

     Audrey Miller, Chicago, 129166027 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Lawrence Moore, Hazel Crest, 115001720 - private detective license suspended for failure 
to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Lawrence Moore, Hazel Crest, 119000984 - private security contractor license suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Markus Morris, Iowa City, IA, 129186718 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Catherina Neal, Chicago, 129393212 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Carl Norman, Blue Island, 129038596 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Kehinde Owolabi, Country Club Hills, 129321261 - permanent employee registration card 
indefinitely suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

     Afolabi Oyeneyin, Chicago, 129233846 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Delois Pearson, North Chicago, 129344479 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Ronald Perisee, Chicago, 129317350 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois income taxes.  

  

     Christine Phillips, Chicago, 129013617 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Jean Pierre, Chicago, 129326051 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Kenneth Pittman, Chicago, 129254294 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  
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     Enrico Pope, Chicago, 129286168 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income tax.  

  

     Christopher Powell, Poplar Grove, 129314616 - permanent employee registration card 
placed in refuse to renew status for failure to appear for a disciplinary conference.  

  

     Justin Pratt, Maywood, 129216219 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income tax.  

  

     Deandre Price, Springfield, 129273978 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Preston Price, Mitchell, 129131880 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois income taxes.  

  

     Allen Pulley, Chicago, 129408884 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Angelica Ray, Chicago, 129413569 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Corvin Rhodes, Maywood, 129320893 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     James Richmond, Chicago, 129256781 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Anthony Rodriguez, Chicago, 129243617 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Dorothea Rouse, Lake Villa, 129272961 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois income taxes.  

  

     Michael Sanders, Chicago, 129386023 - permanent employee registration card indefinitely 
suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

     Max Segovia, Chicago, 129390393 - permanent employee registration card indefinitely 
suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

     Devin Smith, Bolingbrook, 129399966 - permanent employee registration card indefinitely 
suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

     Lucas Smith, Zion, 129334468 - permanent employee registration card indefinitely 
suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

      



 - 15 - 

     Bradley Smith, Joliet, 129357543 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes. 

      
     Valerie Solomon, Park City, 129419551 - permanent employee registration card issued and 
placed on two-year non-reporting probation due to criminal convictions.  

  

     Carl Stanley, Chicago, 129361831 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Andrew Stenson, Quincy, 129265704 - permanent employee registration card placed in 
refuse to renew status for failure to appear for a disciplinary conference.  

  

     Ryan Stevens, Chicago, 129241556 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Antoin Streeter, Chicago, 129342330 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Vincent Strode, East St. Louis, 129350883 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Christopher Swanigan, Chicago, 129294963 - license restored to five-year non-reporting 
probation effective upon payment of fees and filing of forms and the issuance of a Firearm 
Control Card is indefinitely prohibited due to 2013 conviction of felony aggravated robbery and 
petitioner's failure to report the same.  

  

     Justin Talmadge, Benld, 129386528 - permanent employee registration card indefinitely 
suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

     Bruce Thomas, Chicago, 129419223 - permanent employee registration card issued and 
placed on non-reporting probation for three years due to criminal conviction and failure to 
report.  

  

     Ronald Tillman, Chicago, 129419396 - permanent employee registration card issued and 
placed on five-year non-reporting probation due to criminal conviction and failure to report.  

  

     Sade Tillman, Chicago, 129419547 - permanent employee registration card issued and 
placed on three-year non-reporting probation due to criminal conviction and failure to report.  

  

     Akouete Tronou, Chicago, 129317167 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to pay Illinois income taxes.  

  

     Curtis Tucker, Chicago, 129315047 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Michael Weeks, Chicago, 129257041 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  
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     Aaron Weldy, South Holland, 129008258 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes. 

  

     Demitrius Whitcomb, Dolton, 129311856 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     David White, Chicago, 129361742 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Reese Whitte, Park Forest, 129381417 - permanent employee registration card indefinitely 
suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

     James Wilson, Chicago, 129189780 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Leo Wilson, Chicago, 129264030 - permanent employee registration card suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Lanetra Wilson, Chicago, 129419548 - permanent employee registration card issued and 
placed on one-year non-reporting probation due to criminal conviction and failure to report.  

  

     Leeaundry Woolfolk, Chicago, 129406883 - permanent employee registration card 
suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

     Kevin Young, Rockford, 129296163 - permanent employee registration card placed on five-
year non-reporting probation due to criminal conviction.  

  

     Carlos Zepeda, Chicago, 129397561 - permanent employee registration card suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois income taxes. 
  

  

 FUNERAL DIRECTOR AND EMBALMER 

  

     Irina Kushnerova, Waukegan, 034015754 - funeral director and embalmers suspension 
extended for an additional one year and fined $7,500 based on practicing on a suspended 
license and unprofessional conduct.  

  

     Clark Morgan, Evergreen Park, 033000792 - funeral director and embalmer intern license 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Johanna Morgan, Evergreen Park, 034015341 - funeral director and embalmer license 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes. 
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PHYSICIAN ASSISTANT 

  

     Jeremy Bell, Palos Hills, 085001406 - physician assistant license reprimanded because of 
the National Commission on Certification of Physician Assistants ("NCCPA") entering an order 
censuring Respondent's P.A. certification based upon his failure to comply with the NCCPA's 
continuing medical education audit policy.  

  

     Claudia Gallagher, St. Louis, MO, 085003929 - physician assistant license reprimanded for 
allegations related to a delay in diagnosis. 
  

  

ROOFING 

  

     153 Home Improvement Inc, Des Plaines, 104017021 - roofing contractor license 
reprimanded and fined $3,500 for aiding and assisting unlicensed practice of roofing contracting 
in the state of Illinois.  

  

     Best Roofing Enterprises, Inc., Chillicothe, 104015546 - roofing contractor license placed 
in refuse to renew status based on failure to respond to Department's written request for 
information and unprofessional conduct.  

  

     Pro Roofing Service, Wilmette, 104013198 - roofing contractor license suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Swisher Exteriors, Inc, Lake Zurich, 104008282 - roofing contractor license reprimanded 
and fined $3,000 based on aiding and assisting unlicensed practice.  

  

     Joel Thatcher, Elkhart, 104015621 - roofing contractor license placed in refuse to renew 
status for substandard workmanship and failure to respond to the Department.  

  

     Mariusz Zeranski, Elmwood Park, 104013452 - roofing contractor license reprimanded and 
fined $5,000, owed jointly and severally with MZ Construction Corp, 105003856, for aiding and 
assisting the unlicensed practice of roofing contracting. 
  

  

 MASSAGE THERAPY 

  

     Lisa Cristia, Chicago, 227002964 - massage therapist license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Yong Ingram, Niles, 227002976 - massage therapist license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Kim, Chicago, 227003618 - massage therapist license revoked as result of pleading guilty 
to a criminal misdemeanor charge for Prostitution directly related to massage therapy practice, 
and for Immoral Conduct, as exhibited by sexual misconduct during Respondent providing 
massage for compensation services to a male client in March 2016 at the Main Spa, located in 
St. Charles, Illinois.  
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     Suzanne Palenske, Hanover, 227013803 - massage therapist license suspended for failure 
to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

 
 MEDICAL 

  

     Amjad Ahmad, Lisle, 036102876 - physician and surgeon license suspended for 30 days, 
followed by indefinite probation with conditions, practice restrictions, chaperone requirement 
and fined $5,000 due to a violation of physician-patient boundaries and sexual misconduct and 
post-dating of medical records.  

  

     Ala Albazzaz, St. Charles, 036070551 - physician and surgeon license had the indefinite 
probation on his license continued for a minimum of six months and must pass EBAs within 12 
months due to allegations that an Integrity Agreement Respondent entered with the Department 
of Healthcare and Family Services constitutes an adverse action by a State Agency.  

  

     Ken Barrick, Glen Ellyn, 036118877 - physician and surgeon license suspended for failure 
to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Miriam Baumbart, Mount Vernon, 036123384 - physician and surgeon license to remain on 
indefinite probation for a minimum of four years, retroactive to January 29, 2015.  

  

     Raymond Bayley, Chicago, 038004912 - chiropractor license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Timothy Bell, Long Beach, CA, 036114957 - physician and surgeon license fined $1,000 
based on sister-state discipline in the State of Kentucky.  

  

     Phillip Berent, Chicago, 036041149 - physician and surgeon license and controlled 
substance license, 336009739 restored to permanent inactive status for inappropriate 
prescribing of controlled substances to a patient of his practice.  

      
     Paul Bolger, Davenport, IA, 036100563 - physician and surgeon license and controlled 
substance license, 336061337 placed on permanent inactive status based on the history of 
discipline by Iowa Board of Medicine and plea of guilty in the Southern District if Iowa to False 
Statements Related to Healthcare Matters, and misbranding.  

  

     James Briggs, Brentwood, MO, 038009545 - chiropractor license indefinitely suspended 
for healthcare fraud conviction in October 2017.  

  

     Leslie Carroll, Ruidoso, NM, 036090436 - physician and surgeon license restored with a 
reprimand and on inactive status.  

  

     Alden Clendenin, Chicago, 038008065 - chiropractor license reprimanded, fined $20,000 
and required to pass EBAs for placing advertisement containing name of unlicensed 
chiropractor.  
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     Jahangeer Dogar, Oakbrook Terrace, 036074820 - physician and surgeon license fined 
$500 based on sister-state discipline in the state of Pennsylvania.  

  

     Martin Fields, Rockford, 036044184 - physician and surgeon license reprimanded after he 
withdrew from participation as a provider of medical services in Illinois Medical Assistance 
Program.  

  

     Calvin George, Addison, 038004012 - chiropractor license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     James Hyun, Long Beach, CA, 036115229 - physician and surgeon license fined $1,000 
due to an adverse action by the Kentucky Board of Medical Licensure for failure to disclose prior 
medical malpractice settlements on his application for licensure in Kentucky.  

  

     Richard Matthews, Jackson, MO, 036133334 - physician and surgeon license and 
controlled substance license, 336097229, temporarily suspended based on the temporary 
suspension of his Massachusetts medical license.  

  

     Aaron Michelfelder, Maywood, 036100535 - physician and surgeon license reprimanded 
and required to take continuing medical education classes for prescribing controlled substances 
to a patient at his practice without an adequate documentation.  

  

     Cecylia Mizera, Chicago, 036110827 - physician and surgeon license reprimanded and to 
complete 12 hours additional continuing education for allegations related to failure to 
decompress patient's colon leading to death.  

  

     Narayan Mulamalla, Dyer, IN, 036054174 - physician and surgeon license and controlled 
substance license, 336018857, both temporarily suspended due to mental and physical 
impairment.  

      
     Noel Nequin, Cicero, 036042099 - physician and surgeon license and controlled substance 
license, 336010256, both temporarily suspended due to mental and physical impairment.  

  

     Giam Nguyen, Mount Prospect, 036110059 - physician and surgeon license placed in 
refuse to renew status based on discipline imposed by Texas for imprisonment following a 
felony conviction.  

  

     Martin Okpalike, Decatur, 036120153 - physician and surgeon license suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Ricardo Perez, Berwyn, 036108945 - physician and surgeon license restored to indefinite 
probation for a minimum of three years and controlled substance license, 336083289, 
indefinitely suspended for a minimum of 12 months, for inappropriate prescribing controlled 
substances to his patients of his private practice without taking into consideration red flags 
exhibited by his patients.  

  

     Raman Popli, McHenry, 036104035 - physician and surgeon license restored to indefinite 
probation for a minimum of three years and controlled substance license, 336064820, 
indefinitely suspended for a minimum of 12 months for inappropriately prescribing controlled 
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substances for patients of his private practice as well as falsifying a termination letter that was 
sent to the patients of his practice that Respondent believed were abusing controlled 
substances.  

  

     Vinaya Puppala, South Barrington, 036126601 – physician and surgeon license 
reprimanded and fined $50,000 after respondent accessed a patient's medical records when he 
was not the patient's physician and took photographs of the patient while the patient was in the 
hospital and subsequently posted those photos to the internet with the patient's permission. As 
a result, respondent has agreed never to see renewal of his physician and surgeon license in 
Illinois.  

  

     Kripakaran Puvalai, Springfield, 036101603 - physician and surgeon license restored to 
permanent relinquished status for engaging in conduct of sexual nature with multiple patients of 
his psychiatric practice.  

  

     John Quinones, Canton, 036071254 - physician and surgeon license reprimanded due to 
respondent's failure to properly diagnose and treat a transient ischemic attack.  

  

     Stephen Rudawski, Mohomet, 036115719 - physician and surgeon license placed on 
indefinite probation with practice monitor and conditions for a minimum of one year for 
inappropriately prescribing controlled substances to patients of his practice.  

  

     Bodo Schneider, Steelville, 036071559 - physician and surgeon license automatically, 
indefinitely suspended for a minimum of 12 months based on a violation of probation.  

  

     Ronald Shenfeld, Palatine, 036087445 - physician and surgeon license reprimanded with 
coursework due for failure to properly evaluate patient's hand injury in February 2010 at St. 
Alexius Medical Center Emergency Room resulting in delayed diagnosis and finger amputation.  

  

     Luis Sudbrack, Chicago, 036049389 - physician and surgeon license and controlled 
substance license, 336015023, indefinitely suspended effective retroactive to August 26, 2016 
for inappropriately prescribing multiple controlled substances for patients of his private practice 
in Chicago.  

  

     Thomas Sultan, Glenview, 036052094 - physician and surgeon license placed on indefinite 
probation with practice restrictions for a minimum of two years, fined $1,000 and controlled 
substance license, 336016968, suspended for 30 days for inappropriately prescribing controlled 
substances to a patient of his practice.  

  

     Steven Thornton, Peoria, 036090726 - physician and surgeon license indefinitely 
suspended for a minimum of 90 days for failure to disclose pending Department's actions on his 
hospital credentialing applications and his DEA renewal application.  

  

      
     Bennett Walstatter, St. Augustine, FL, 036127015 - physician and surgeon license fined 
$500 based on sister-state discipline in the state of Michigan.  
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     Robert Watkins, Olympia Fields, 036045969 - physician and surgeon license placed on 
indefinite probation for a minimum of one year, fined $1,000 and required to pass EBAS after he 
failed to disclose prior disciplinary action on his 2017 DEA Renewal Application.  

  

     Kan Ying, Honolulu, HI, 036113823 - physician and surgeon license fined $500 and must 
submit proof of completion of six hours of CME's based on sister-state discipline in the state of 
Wisconsin. 
  

  

 NURSING 

  

     Augustus Asenguah, Richton Park, 041293208 - registered nurse license indefinitely 
suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

     Laurie Bauer, Cissna Park, 041241059 - registered nurse license placed in refuse to renew 
status due to a sister-state discipline in Texas for failing to comply with random alcohol screens 
pursuant to a Consent Order.  

  

     Michael Brandt, Goodyear, AZ, 041196217 - registered nurse license reprimanded for a 
sister-state discipline from the state of Arizona.  

  

     Sherry Coleman, Carbondale, 041173913 - registered nurse license suspended for failure 
to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Shjlady Conway, Chicago, 043112731 - licensed practical nurse license suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Olufemi Davies, Evanston, 041322718 - registered nurse license suspended for failure to 
file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Susan Deloose, Sherrard, 041356554 - registered nurse license automatically, indefinitely 
suspended for a minimum of 12 months for a violation of the terms or conditions of a Consent 
Order.  

  

     Erica Dent, Blue Island, 041340283 - registered nurse license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Rhonda Dubose, Fairview Heights, 043082571 - licensed practical nurse license placed on 
probation for one year due to falsifying medication orders.  

  

     Zianna Ellis, Chicago, 041416743 - registered nurse license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

      
     Trisha Flosi, Elmhurst, 041327317 - registered nurse license placed on probation for two 
years with work restrictions after respondent self-reported that she diverted controlled 
substances from a facility in the state of Illinois.  
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     Melissa Gansemer, East Dubuque, 041306165 - registered nurse license suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Madeline Going, Blue Island, 043105507 - licensed practical nurse license suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Marilyn Grizzle, South Roxana, 041257021 - registered nurse license suspended for failure 
to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Arriann Henry, Chicago, 041323329 - registered nurse license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Ernesto Hufana, Harwood Heights, 041192541 - registered nurse license suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Brandie Johnson, Byron, 041316570 - registered nurse license placed in refuse to renew 
status after having her Alaska registered nurse license disciplined for unlicensed practice.  

  

     Lucy Larkin, Chicago, 043115987 - licensed practical nurse license suspended for failure to 
file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Vanieca Lewis, Hammond, IN, 043103360 - licensed practical nurse license suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Lucinda Loeffelholz, Davenport, IA, 041287117 - registered nurse license fined $500 for 
documenting false work hours for another employee.  

  

     Jordan McGee, New Berlin, 041420999 - registered nurse license placed on indefinite 
probation with work restrictions for a minimum of two-years for diversion of controlled 
substances from a facility in the state of Illinois.  

  

     Saturnina Nery, Chicago, 041198488 - registered nurse license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Uju Okpalike, Decatur, 041401320 - registered nurse license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Daytrina Parham, Posen, 041327852 - registered nurse license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Candia Parker, Kansas City, MO, 041319293 - registered nurse license placed on 
probation for two years and respondent tested positive for marijuana. 

  

     Estaban Perkins, Aurora, 043123999 - licensed practical nurse license suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  
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     David Piazza, Aurora, 041410856 - registered nurse license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Sarah Sanders, Anna, 043111524 - licensed practical nurse license placed on indefinite 
probation for a minimum of three years for diversion of controlled substances from a facility in 
the state of Illinois.  

  
     Shawn Snider, Le Claire, IA, 209005824 - advanced practice nurse license placed on 
indefinite probation for a minimum of three years and fined $20,000 for incorrectly diagnosing a 
patient and then improperly billing the insurance carrier for subsequent treatment. 
 

     Robin Staver, Beloit, WI, 041302905 - registered nurse license reprimanded due to 
disciplinary action taken against her by the Wisconsin Board of Nursing for administering 
controlled substances in violation of an existing order limiting her to controlled substances.  

      
     Rachel Steele, Hoffman Estates, 041376194 - registered nurse license indefinitely 
suspended for a minimum of one year after engaging in the unlawful consumption of narcotics 
without a valid license.  

  

     Jennifer Strang, Chicago, 041399437 - registered nurse license indefinitely suspended for 
a minimum of one year due to respondent engaging in the theft of controlled substances, failing 
to document controlled substance waste and administration, and failing to report an employment 
termination to the Department.  

  

     Marie Tilly, Oregon, 041376007 - registered nurse license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income tax.  

  

     Nuria Valles, Carol Stream, 041251942 - registered nurse license suspended for failure to 
file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Katlyn Vandermeer, Charleston, 043119825 - licensed practical nurse license revoked for 
having pled guilty to, and having been found guilty of, Manufacturing and Delivery of a 
controlled substance, a Class 2 Felony, before the Circuit Court of Coles County, Illinois on 
February 24, 2017.  

  

     Seurina Vinovich, Crown Point, IN, 041283962 - registered nurse license placed in refuse 
to renew status after her Oregon license was disciplined for practicing nursing without a current 
license.  

  

     Theresa Wehrli, Spring Bay, 041402571 - registered nurse license indefinitely suspended 
for a minimum of two years after being convicted of Possession of a Controlled Substance, a 
Class 4 Felony; two counts of Theft, a Class A Misdemeanor; Theft of Labor 
Services/Deception, a Class A Misdemeanor; Use of Forged Credit/Debit Card, a Class 3 
Felony; and Driving Under the Influence of Drugs, a Class A Misdemeanor.  

  

     Scott Weinerth, St. Louis, MO, 041305388 - registered nurse license placed in refuse to 
renew status due to sister-state disciplines in Texas, Florida and California.  

  

     Renee Wiley, Olympia Fields, 041304424 - registered nurse license suspended for failure 
to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  
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    Katelyn Woltmann, Baton Rouge, LA, 041460420 - registered nurse license issued with 
reprimand for a sister-state discipline. 

 OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY 

     Kyle Cowgill, Mackinaw, 057002095 - certified occupational therapist assistant license 
indefinitely suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support. 

 OPTOMETRY 

     Gary Masterson, Aurora, 046006756 - optometrist license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

 PHARMACY 

     Marcus Allen, Chicago, 049244969 - pharmacy technician license placed in refuse to renew 
status for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

     Neil Nelson, Gibson City, 051034976 - pharmacist license placed in refuse to renew status 
after respondent had inappropriate relations with a female patient for whom he was prescribing 
controlled substances from 2011 through 2013.  

     Pharmakon Pharmaceuticals, Carmel, IN, 004003186 - wholesale drug distributor license 
placed in refuse to renew status for deceptive practices and unprofessional conduct.  

     Taylorr Stearn, Carol Stream, 049214802 - pharmacy technician license permanently 
surrendered due to diverting controlled substances.  

     Vitablab Pharmacy Inc, Phoenix, AZ, 054016668 - pharmacy license reprimanded due to a 
sister-state discipline in the State of Arizona.  

     Theresa Wehrli, Spring Bay, 049109066 - pharmacy technician license indefinitely 
suspended for a minimum of two years after being convicted of Possession of a Controlled 
Substance, A Class 4 Felony; two counts of Theft, a Class A Misdemeanor; Theft of Labor 
Services/Deception, a Class A Misdemeanor; Use of Forged Credit/Debit Card, a Class 3 
Felony, and Driving Under the Influence of Drugs, a Class A Misdemeanor. 



PROFESSIONAL COUNSELOR 

     Tonja Jameson, Millbrook, 178007767 - licensed professional counselor license 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

     Matthew McDonald, Wheaton, 178001838 - licensed professional counselor license placed 
in refuse to renew status due to action taken by the Pennsylvania Board of Psychologists.  

  

 PUBLIC ACCOUNTANT 

     Sean Henaghan, Chicago, 065030019 - certified public accountant license reprimanded 
due to a suspension of the right to practice by or before a Federal regulatory authority.  

     John Rainis, Lincolnshire, 065015218 - certified public accountant license reprimanded 
due to a suspension of the right to practice by or before a Federal regulatory authority.  

     Ronald Stricker, Chicago, 239020900 - registered certified public accountant license 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

     Jeffrey Travis, Deerfield, 065020249 - certified public accountant license to remain 
revoked for an additional two years due to a sister-state discipline by Arizona. 

 RESPIRATORY CARE 

     Laura Lemons, Mount Vernon, 194008245 - respiratory care practitioner license 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes. 

 SOCIAL WORKER 

     Zrinka Ivkovic, London, UK, 149012432 - licensed clinical social worker license suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

     Eileen McCarthy, Palos Heights, 149010486 - licensed clinical social worker license 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

     Jeffrey McNeil, Calumet City, 149018173 - licensed clinical social worker license 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income tax. 
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 PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS 

  

     Troy McDermott, Minooka, 061033746 - enrolled professional engineer intern license 
indefinitely suspended for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support. 
  

  

VETERINARY 

  

     Mark Kahn, Oak Lawn, 090005793 - veterinarian license reprimanded and must complete 
continuing education for failing to perform blood work on a patient prior to surgery and failing to 
provide post-surgical pain medication to the patient.  

 

 

 
 

DIVISION OF REAL ESTATE 
 

 UNLICENSED 

  

     Jeana Heyden, Maryville, (unlicensed) – ordered to cease and desist from engaging in the 
practice of auctioneering, conducting an auction, or providing any auction services in the State 
of Illinois that require a license pursuant to the Auction License Act and assessed a $500 civil 
penalty.  

  

     KMA Property Management Services Inc, Oak Forest, (unlicensed) - ordered to cease 
and desist the unlicensed practice of real estate and assessed a $2,500 civil penalty.  

  

     Law Property Management LLC, Manhattan, (unlicensed) - ordered to cease and desist 
the unlicensed practice of real estate and assessed a $5,000 civil penalty.  

  

     Wendy Thomas, Naperville, (unlicensed) and Home Support Solutions, Chicago, 
(unlicensed), assessed a $25,000 civil penalty, owed jointly and severally, for violating the 
terms of a consent order.  

  

     Keith Wolick, Orland Park, (unlicensed) and Joseph Hook, (unlicensed) - are ordered to 
cease and desist the unlicensed practice of community association management and each must 
pay a civil penalty of $10,000. 
 

  

 APPRAISAL 

  

     Reed Carnahan, Chicago, 553001323 - certified general real estate appraiser license 
ordered to take additional education due to the development of a misleading appraisal report.  

  

     Darren Meyer, Saint Charles, 556003101 - certified residential real estate appraiser license 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Steven Tabert, Addison, 557002912 - associate real estate trainee appraiser license 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes. 
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 AUCTIONEER 

  

     John Allan, Collinsville Troy, 440000164 - auctioneer license fined $2,000 for engaging in 
licensed activities while his license was expired and for advertising items in an auction which 
were not offered for sale at that auction. 

      
     Jonita McBride, Danville, 441000138 - auctioneer license indefinitely suspended for 
conducting an auction without a written auction contract, for failing to account for, remit, or 
return money and property belonging to others. 
  

  

 COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION MANAGER 

  

     Christine Hill, Chicago, 261001116 - community association manager license suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Dee Rickhoff, Chicago, 261001567 - community association manager license suspended 
for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes. 
  

  

 REAL ESTATE 

  

     Tiffany Abrams, Chicago, 475113818 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to 
file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Aderemi Adekola, Chicago, 475170739 - real estate broke license suspended for failure to 
file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Steven Anderson, Wheaton, 475app3648737 - real estate broker application to be issued 
and placed on probation for 18 months due to prior felony criminal convictions.       
 
    Jeff Baker, Riverside, 475152601 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Fernando Bolden, Chicago, 475170014 - real estate broker license indefinitely suspended 
for being more than 30 days delinquent in the payment of child support.  

  

     Toshia Booker, Chicago, 471005179 - real estate managing broker license indefinitely 
suspended for a minimum of six months and fined $1,000 for failure to complete her continuing 
education prior to renewing her license and for stating on her renewal application that she had 
completed the education.  

  

     Ross Cannatello, Chicago, 475152587 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to 
file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Andrew Danco, Maryville, 475174535 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to 
file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  
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     Leijuana Doss, Country Club Hills, 471008541 - real estate managing broker license 
revoked and fined $2,000 for acting as an attorney and a buyer in the same transaction, for 
failure to deposit funds into an escrow account, separate and apart from personal and other 
business accounts, and for receiving discipline from another agency for acts which would be the 
subject of discipline under the Real Estate License Act. real estate limited liability company 
revoked for failure to deposit funds into an escrow account, separate and apart from personal 
and other business accounts.  

  

     Aronette Cleora Espada, Hanover Park, 4710006361 - real estate managing broker 
license indefinitely suspended for a minimum of six months and fined $1,000 for failure to 
complete her continuing education prior to renewing her license and for stating on her renewal 
application that she had completed the education.  

  

     Bryan Eugenio, Chicago, 475146298 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to 
file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Gregory Faulkner, Chicago, 471005133 - real estate managing broker license placed on 
probation for two years and fined $2,500 for failure to complete his continuing education prior to 
renewing his license and for stating on his renewal application that he had completed the 
education.  

  

     Monica Ford, Chicago, 475144968 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Craig Franzen, Chicago, 475148496 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Michael Galvan, Chicago, 475107648 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to 
file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Loretta Grigler, Chicago, 476426095 - real estate salesperson license revoked and fined 
$25,000 for practicing, offering to practice, attempting to practice, and holding herself out to 
practice as real estate broker without being licensed under the Real Estate License Act of 2000 
and Mazac Leasing Consultants, unlicensed – ordered to cease and desist and assessed a 
civil penalty of $25,000 for practicing, offering to practice, attempting to practice, and holding 
themselves out to practice real estate without being licensed under the Real Estate License Act 
of 2000.  

  

     Thomas Guel, Berwyn, 475161992 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Manthy Hlepas, Chicago, 471015694 - real estate managing broker license fined $1,000 for 
failure to complete her continuing education prior to renewing her license and for stating on her 
renewal application that she had completed the education.  

  

     Syreeta Houston, Chicago, 475178761 - real estate broker license issued and placed on 
probation for two years due to a prior felony conviction.       
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     Brad Huffman, Swansea, 475132027 - real estate broker license placed on probation for 
three years, must complete an additional 24 hours of continuing education and fined $5,000 due 
to a prior discipline and for practicing while his license was suspended.  

  

     Jerry Lavarone, Bloomingdale, 471000275 - real estate managing broker license fined 
$1,000 for failure to complete his continuing education prior to renewing his license.  

  

     Marek Jaxhimczuk, Chicago, 475142764 - real estate broker license suspended for failure 
to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Christopher Johnson, Chicago, 471007536 - real estate managing broker fined $1,000 for 
failure to complete his continuing education prior to renewing his license and for stating on his 
renewal application that he had completed the education.  

  

     Kevin Jones, Springfield, 471004563 - real estate managing broker license suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Abhijit Leekha, Bolingbrook, 471009447 - real estate managing broker license fined 
$1,000 and ordered to take an ethics class for allowing his clients to remain in the property after 
a showing alone and without supervision.  

  

     Allen Little, Richton Park, 471010555 - real estate managing broker's license and UR1 
Realty Corporation, Richton Park, 478026337 – real estate corporation license both 
indefinitely suspended for violating the terms of a non-disciplinary order.  

  

     Benjamin Martin, Chicago, 475164164 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to 
file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     William McClure, Evanston, 471004855 - real estate managing broker license indefinitely 
suspended for a minimum period of 6 months and fined $1,000 for failure to complete his 
continuing education prior to renewing his license and for stating on his renewal application that 
he had completed the education.  

  

     Samedin Mehmeti, Chicago, 475133712 - real estate broker license suspended for failure 
to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Tyrone Moten, Chicago, 471019423 - real estate managing broker license suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Richa Pal, Burr Ridge, 475133090 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Angela Pankey, Danville, 473014625 - real estate leasing agent license suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Patricia Porter-Colman, Flossmoor, 475121613 - real estate broker license suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  
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     Larry Rabel, Ingleside, 475133676 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Jenell Rice, Chicago, 475160089 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     La Shandria Sanderson, Chicago, 471006279 - real estate managing broker license 
suspended for failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Adam Savick, Chicago, 475146430 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Gary Shafer, Galena, 471004462 - real estate managing broker license fined $1,000 for 
failure to complete his continuing education prior to renewing his license and for stating on his 
renewal application that he had completed the education.  

  

     John Spillane, Oak Park, 475124220 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to 
file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Martha Stevens, Scottsdale, AZ, 471006603 - real estate managing broker license and 
Martha’s Studio, Chicago, 478009763 - both indefinitely suspended for violating the terms of a 
non-disciplinary order. 

  

     Eric Stith, Chicago, 475085160 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Barbara Szymanska, Chicago, 471016254 - real estate managing broker license and 
Lakewood Realty Group, LLC, Chicago, 478009923 - real estate corporation license is both 
placed on probation for one year, fined $2,500, owed jointly and severally, may not hold escrow 
funds during the probation period because they conducted real estate activities without a license 
and maintained a real estate office that was not separate and distinct from that of another 
business.  

  

     Mathew Therady, Naperville, 471004848 - real estate managing broker license fined 
$1,000 for failure to complete his continuing education prior to renewing his license and for 
stating on his renewal application that he had completed the education.  

  

     Ayeshah Thomas, Maywood, 473014960 - real estate leasing agent license suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Ka Soen Tie, Chicago, 475159070 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Stef Tovar, Chicago, 475160843 - real estate broker license suspended for failure to file 
and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Harlan Weivoda, Orland Park, 471004677 - real estate managing broker license indefinitely 
suspended for a minimum of six months and fined $1,000 for failure to complete his continuing 
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education prior to renewing his license and for stating on his renewal application that he had 
completed the education.  

      
     Susan Wooten, Chicago, 471008928 - real estate managing broker license suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  

  

     Andrew Yonke, Chicago, 471007194 - real estate managing broker license suspended for 
failure to file and/or pay Illinois state income taxes.  
 
 
 

### 


